Ohio Breeders’ Championship Stallion Subscription Payments For 2013-2014
Delaware County Fair Races Are Due May 15

DELAWARE, OH—The Ohio Breeders’ Championship stallion subscription payments
are due May 15. The nomination forms and conditions can be found on the Little Brown
Jug website: www.littlebrownjug.com under racing nomination forms.

All Ohio-bred colts, geldings and fillies that are sired by a stallion registered with the
Ohio State Racing Commission and upon which the stallion subscription has been paid to
the Delaware County Fair, will be eligible to race in 2013 and 2014.

All stallion fees collected are to enrich these races and will be added to the purses. There
will be no deduction for promotional expenses by the Delaware County Fair. The stallion
subscriptions will be added equally among the eight races for 2-year-and 3-year-old colts
and fillies in 2013 and 2014.



